
 

 

What we are learning:  

In Literacy this week, we are sharing the very 

thought-provoking story of ‘Somebody swallowed 

Stanley’. This is a wonderful story of the journey of a 

plastic bag travelling through the ocean. Hopefully, it 

will prompt us to all start thinking more carefully 

about plastic pollution in the ocean. 

 

In maths, we will be focusing on solving problems using 

a range of resources such as number tracks, a tens 

frame, numicon, counters and small world animals. 
 

Use the powerpoint in 

the email to have a 

discussion with your 

child about how to keep 

our oceans clean and 

safe.  
Write a sentence to share 

what you have thought 

about. 
 

 

Phonics:  
In Phonics, we will be reading and writing 

words ending in -‘ing’ such as groaning, 

creeping, sleeping and painting.  We will 

be reading and writing words ending in   

‘-ed’ (b) such as cloaked, sparked 

screeched.  We will be reading and 

writing words ending in ‘-ed’ (id) such as 

crowed, boasted.  We will say the 

following sentence 3 times, and count 

the words.  We will segment the sounds 

in the words and write the sentence 

using cursive letter formation: ‘I am 

painting the moon.’  We will continue 

spelling ‘tricky’ words.  

 

This week in Reception  Week beginning 23.6.25 

Practice reading the 

following ‘tricky’ 

words: 

here     there     said 

have     says     one   

today     what  when 

come    some     out 

so         do      
 

And finally:  Please continue reading the e-books on your virtual 

bookshelf and sharing and discussing books at home. 
                                Thank you 

The Reception Team 
 


